
Year 1 Newsletter 
Summer 2

Welcome back and I hope you all had a lovely 
two weeks off! This is our last term, how 
fast has that gone! Please continue to use 

Class Dojo if you have any queries.

Kind regards, Miss Beveridge

English
In English, we are going to be 
looking at ‘Bog Baby’, focusing 

on capital letter, full stops, and 
including ‘and’ and ‘because’ into 
our sentences. We will continue 
our Phonics over this last half 

term, ready for Year 2.

Maths
In Maths, we will begin to look 
at time, focusing on o’clock and 

half past.

P.E.
Year 1 will have P.E. on a Thursday afternoon 
AND a Wednesday afternoon.  Your child’s kit 

should consist of black shorts, black pumps, and 
a St. Paul’s red t-shirt.  For outdoor sessions; 

long black joggers, trainers and a sweatshirt can 
be worn.

Reading Books
We would like to see your child read 

a minimum of FIVE times a week, 
which will be checked every Monday.  

Once they have read, an adult 
should sign and date their Reading 
Records. Please record every time 

your child reads as if it has not been 
recorded, it looks like your child has 

not read.

Homework is set every Friday and should 
be returned by Wednesday. Please 

encourage your child to complete their 
homework to a high standard.

R.E.
In R.E. we will be learning about 

why Jesus was special, focusing on 
friendships and Jesus’ disciples.

Science

This half-term, we will be learning focusing on 
‘Which plants would Little Red Riding Hood 
find in our school?’ We will look at different 
plants and how we can eat some, calling them 
fruits and vegetables.

Geography
Year 1 will be learning about the 
continents of the world. We will 
focus on what a continent is, then 
names of the continents, and 
which continent we live in.


